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Camas Transportation Plan Consultant Agreement
Details:  The attached scope and budget detail the proposed work to be done by the DKS Associates
team to provide an updated Transportation Plan, Transportation Impact Fee (TIF) Study Update, a
review of the City's Level of Service (LOS) parameters in the Camas Comprehensive Plan, and
further study of the SR-500 corridor including the intersection of NE Lake Road and NE Everett
Street. The 2017 Budget includes $175,000 to complete the Transportation Study. The total amount
of this contract is not to exceed $195,680. The 2018 budget allocation for this project will be included
in the spring omnibus.
Presenter:  Steve Wall, Public Works Director
Recommended Action:  Staff recommends this item be placed on the January 16, 2018 Consent
Agenda for Council's consideration.
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